
Mission Possible: LUNCH! 
Main Course 

 
 

You are part of the 
PIZZA crew. You have 

many toppings and 
sauces. Your job is to 
help build the main 

course that meets to 
task requirements of: 

 
 
-personalize the eating 
for our crew 
-be mindful of IEP 
(Individualized Eating 
Plans) 
-use all ingredients 
-creativity in display  
-every member of the 
team has to contribute 
 

SIDES 

 
 

Your are part of the 
sensational sides crew. 

You have many 
ingredients available to 
make a mouthwatering 

addition to the main 
course. Be sure you and 

your team follow the 
task requirements of: 

 
-personalize the eating 
for our crew 
-be mindful of IEP 
(Individualized Eating 
Plans) 
-use all ingredients 
-creativity in display  
-every member of the 
team has to contribute 
 

DESSERTS 

 
 

Sweets for the sweet! 
You are part of the 

DESSERT crew! You 
have many ingredients 

that you can use to 
create a fabulous ending 
to our meal experience. 
Be sure you and your 

team follow the 
requirements of: 

 
-personalize the eating 
for our crew 
-be mindful of IEP 
(Individualized Eating 
Plans) 
-use all ingredients 
-creativity in display  
-every member of the 
team has to contribute 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


